
 

 Monday 09 September 2024 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
Welcome to the Autumn term in Years 5 and 6! 
   
The children have settled brilliantly into their new routines and are already showing us 
how wonderful they are!  
 
Our PE lessons will take place on the following days: 
 

5SM 5EB 5TB 6LA 6CS 6KJ 
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Thursday 
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Children will need to wear their PE kits to school on the days they have PE. 

 White top  
 Black shorts  
 Trainers  
 Tracksuit in the colder months  

  
 
Over the coming weeks, we will start to complete our Autumn term assessments. These 
are to simply help us track the progress that the children make throughout the year and 
identify any areas that we need to continue to work on.  
 
Any home learning tasks set will be given out on a Friday and will be due in the following 
Wednesday. As always, the children can continue to access online learning platforms at 
home, and class teachers will ensure that the correct log in details are recorded in your 
child’s planner.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us with any questions you may have; we’re here to 
support you and your child. I’m really looking forward to us all having a fantastic year 
together! 
  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

Kelly Jones 

Year 5/6 Team Leader & Year 6 Class Teacher 


